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TRAINING WORKSHOP FOR EL SALVADOR PUBLIC SERVANTS ON THE CALCULATION OF INDICATORS OF RIGHTS, FOR THE PREPARATION OF REPORTS ON THE IMPLEMENTATION OF THE PROTOCOL OF SAN SALVADOR

San Salvador, El Salvador

March 2-3, 2016

On March 2nd and 3rd, 2016, the training workshop for public servants of El Salvador was held, which was based on the accumulated experiences of the Human Rights Program of the National Autonomous University of Mexico (UNAM) and the sub-regional headquarter of the United Nations Economic Commission for Latin America and the Caribbean (ECLAC) in Mexico in relation to indicators of fulfillment of rights under the Protocol of San Salvador. The Technical Secretariat of the Working Group to Examine National Reports envisioned in the Protocol of San Salvador (GTPSS) from the Organization of American States (OAS) participated in the workshop.
Progress indicators prepared by the GTPSS and approved by the Member States (rights to social security, health, education, work and trade union rights, adequate food, healthy environment and culture) have an innovative methodology of regional indicators. It is intended that the indicators serve as a useful tool for the design and ongoing evaluation of the public policies of Member States, fulfilling economic, social and cultural rights with a realistic approach to equity and social justice as a result.
The OAS, as a depositary regional organization of the Protocol of San Salvador, considers that the inter-American system has the fundamentals to promote economic, social and cultural rights in the region: a sound regulatory framework, a system of indicators to monitor progress of these rights, an excellent WGPSS in operation, and the support of the OAS General Secretariat with the slogan “more rights for more people,” to ensure full citizenship to all people in the region.

To see more details on the workshop, please click here.
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